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Athens, 14 November 2012 

 
 

Product Recall Information Notice  

  
Hellenic Food Authority (EFET) and more specifically its Regional Directorate of Central 

Macedonia, following Official Food Control and in collaboration with the Regional Laboratory 

of Public Health in Thessaly, requested the recall/withdrawal of meat product ready for 

consumption due to the presence of the pathogen microorganism Listeria monocytogenes.        

The product being recalled is:  

Salami aeros Lefkados, with trade name “ΝΤΕΛΗΜΑΡΗ ΣΑΛΑΜΙ ΑΕΡΟΣ ΛΕΥΚΑΔΟΣ” 

(English: NTELIMARI SALAMI AEROS LEFKADOS), in individual packages of 225 g, with 

bbd 4-12-2012. The product is produced by the company “KATOPODI S.A.” (Lefkada).  

 

Consumers who have in their possession the aforementioned product are asked not to 

consume it. 
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